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New Phase Underway at Sagewood Community in Arizona

Sagewood, a Life Care Services-managed community in Phoenix, is
undergoing an expansion project that will add 101 independent living

apartment homes and other spaces to the community.

The $100 million second phase will include one- and two-bedroom
apartment homes, an 18-hole golf putting course, new and expanded

dining venues, card rooms and new administrative offices.

All of the new residences will have patios or balconies and range from
approximately 870 to 2,350 square feet. Residents can move in after a one-

time entrance fee of $440,000.

Architect Todd & Associates designed the second phase, with construction
from The Weitz Company. If all goes according to plan, the new expansion

will open in 2020.






